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Nursery Newsletter Spring Term 

A warm welcome to our January starters, Felix, Kiana, Ava, Heath, 

Franky and Alex! 

They have settled very well and we are incredibly proud of them. A big 

thank you to the rest of the class who have displayed the value of 

‘kindness’ and helped them to settle. 

Our Learning Journey  

 
This half term we have read the story of the gingerbread man 

and made delicious ginger biscuits. 

 

We have compared ourselves as babies and thought about how we have 

changed as three and four year olds! 

We have looked at our teeth and learnt how to brush them!  

 

We have celebrated Chinese New Year, eaten noodles and 

watched a fantastic Dragon dance in reception class. 

 

In our final week we have read the book “What Colour is Love?” 

 The children’s most popular answer was  coloured! 

 

Emotional Regulation 
We are continuing to encourage the children to name their emotions, 

such as happy, sad and angry and have used some simple emotion 

characters to support their understanding.    
 

The children are learning to breathe deeply if they 

are feeling upset and we use these images to help 

them. 

 

You can use this at home too!  

    
 



Wish list 
 

A huge thank you to 

all the parents who 

have donated items 

from our wish list. We will need 

some more items in the new year 

especially tissues, for the 

continual runny noses!  

 

Please have a look at the list 

outside the classroom and if you 

are able to buy just one item it 

would be hugely appreciated. 

     
All of the children have been 

exploring and engaging in lots of 

exciting activities this term.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has 

made a comment or shared a 

thought about their child’s 

learning. 
 

Have you had a look to see what 

your child has been doing? 

Whatever the Weather!   
 

Please ensure your child has a hat and gloves or mittens and Velcro 

fastening shoes. 

Please keep their change of clothes on their peg too! 

Book Bags  
After half term we will be encouraging the children to take a book 

home each week for you to share with them. They will need a bag to 

carry their book in , the school bag can be purchased from the office 

for £6.00. 

 
 

Home learning  
 

To support a ‘can do’ attitude, please could you encourage your 

child to have a go at putting their coat on and pulling their zip up.  

Please snuggle up and share a book together.  

Count, count, count, anything and everything!  

Get out and about, take a walk in the park, visit a museum or take your 

teddy on a bus ride and email a photo of your adventures. 
 

Most importantly enjoy your together time. 
 



 

 

 


